
World Book Week 
The week started with pass the 

parcel.  The children used clues 

to guess what the book might 

be. 

 
 

The children laughed out loud 

when reading Cinderella’s Bum. 



The whole school enjoyed watching a 

show called Jack and the Beanstalk. 

 

 

 

The characters came to life 

interacting with the children and 

involving them in the story line. 

 



Readathon 

 
The children set a target of how many books 

they would read in a week.  They recorded 

results in their World Book Day reading book. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

The children enjoyed a workshop 

where they dressed up as the story 

characters, acted out scenes and 

enjoyed ‘freeze frames’ games. 

 



Parents were invited to school to 

share and enjoy reading a range of 

books from the class library. 

 

 

 

 



World Book Day 

 

The whole school enjoyed dressing 

up and coming to school as their 

favourite character. 

 

 

Can you guess any of the 

characters? 



A guest reader visited Year One. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr 

Garnett our 

school 

governor! 

 

The children chose a book from 

their class library, relaxed and 

enjoyed the land of literacy! 


